ST. GEORGE’S SCHOOL

No. 11, Jalan Kumbang Pasang, Bandar Seri Begawan BA1512. P.O. Box 2201, BSB BS8674, Negara Brunei Darussalam

Tel.: (673) 2224458 | 2228449  Fax: (673) 2226910 E-mail: stgeorge@brunet.bn

Website: www.stgeorges.edu.bn

NOTICE
Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/870
Date: 23 January 2019
To: All KG 3 Parents & Guardians

CLOSURE OF KINDERGARTEN 3 CLASSES

This is to inform you that a few KG 3A pupils have been detected contracting chicken pox.
Nine pupils have already been confirmed with contracting chicken pox by the government

hospital or private clinics.

As a precautionary measure, the school has decided to give three (3) school days off to all
KG 3 pupils effective from Thursday, 24" January to Monday, 28" January 2019. They

should come back to school on Tuesday, 29t January 2019.

However, if your child develops chicken pox symptoms, he/she should be quarantined at

home for at least 2 weeks or until he/she is fully recovered.

Parents are advised to take their respective child to see the doctors for early prevention

measure.

Thank you for your support and consideration.
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